
Board of Health Meeting
October 18, 2016 

 
The meeting opened at 7:00 P.M. with Ms. Amodei, Mr. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 

All bills and time sheets submitted were approved for payment. 
 
4 Sweets Pond 
 
A proposed replacement system plan was presented to the Board.  After reviewing it, the Board 
approved it after determining that it was the best area possible for it   The Board signed the septic 
permit. 
 
626 Hollis Street 
 
A proposed replacement system plan was presented to the Board for review.  The Board noted that they 
were using the existing tank with infiltrators.  Plan was approved and the septic permit was signed. 
 
157 Forest Street 
 
A proposed system for new construction was presented to the Board for review.  The 4 bedroom home 
will have a 1500 gallon septic tank with infiltrators.  The Board reviewed the plan and approved it; 
however, they would like the limit of fill for the expansion system to be shown on the asbuilt plan.  The 
septic permit was signed. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


